## WORCESTER POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE

November 21, 2012

Miles Washburn 1 Wickersham Court West Pinehurst, NC 28374

Miles;

I wanted to thank you again for taking time to speak with students at WPI during your most recent tour of New Engalnd. Every time we have brought you to speak to students, the student participants have been engaged and interested throughout the session. They have spoken highly of you and the session content following the program and many students request to bring you back for future programs.

After your most recent program, I overheard students speaking to other students about the strategies you suggested and their plans to implement them. Your programs are memorable, humorous, tailored to the audience, and offer students tangible strategies to present themselves professionally to others.

Thank you for your partnership and continued commitment to supporting college students. We look forward to hosting you in the future.

Sincerely,

**Emily Perlow** 

**Director of Student Activities**